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Around NPHS 

Dear NPHS Families, 

Each school has a vision statement throughout the
district. In the high school ours is: “Caring, Connecting and
making a difference.” This statement can be seen
throughout the school and on our letterhead, but it is
much more than that. It represents the values that are
important to our community. When we are in the
classroom, halls and after school events it is the values we
should be emulating. Conducting ourselves in a way that
shows respect for your peers, staff members and building
are simple ways to demonstrate those values. 

For the last three school years students have been
recognized for their citizenship through the Positive Vibe
Awards. These are students that exemplify these
standards. How we act towards others is a reflection on
ourselves. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen Schneck-Suma 
Acting High School Principal 
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   Around NPHS

Though our ranks were
diminished due to illness, our
Mathletes A team finished their
season with another strong victory
last Wednesday, competing with
teams from Rondout, Saugerties,
Kingston, and Red Hook high
schools. We are sectional winners
and will head to Regionals in
March. Mason Eyler had a historic
perfect season, with 30 out of 30
possible points, a first for our
section. Congratulations to all the
Mathletes!
 

MATHLETESMATHLETES  

DATESDATES

FEBRUARY 15 - NHS INDUCTION CEREMONY-HS AUDITORIUM-6:30 PM
FEBRUARY 19 - HOLIDAY-PRESIDENTS DAY
FEBRUARY 21 - BLACK HISTORY CELEBRATION



MODEL U.N.MODEL U.N.

The Model U.N. Club went to Highland High School this week. The topic was focused on the
fashion industry. They discussed social justice issues surrounding the fast fashion industry
including but not limited to child labor and the environmental impact. -Mr. Gill 

JUNIOR CLASSJUNIOR CLASS

The Junior Class has a new fundraiser that
we would like to share with you.

Bubbakoo's Burritos has agreed to give us
15% of all sales between 5-8pm on

Tuesday, February 13. The information is
attached. If you can not print it out please
don't worry. They said a screenshot of this

will work. If you show it (or enter the code if
ordering online), you will still help us raise

funds. -Ms. Kiley



ATHLETICSATHLETICS

Congratulations to Aidan Ifkovits who won the high school weight throw at the Millrose
Games this afternoon. Aidan threw 70 feet 1 1/2 inches —a new personal best and new school

record. Well done! 

Our Unified Bowling team
placed 3rd at our Section 9
Championships this week!




